
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Regeneration of Bridge Street Conservation Area (BSCA)  
 Update for Full Council  
Wednesday 6 April 2022 

 

Community Vision: ‘Bridge Street Conservation Area will be a vibrant, well 
maintained place to live, work and visit. Its historic character, architectural 

heritage and waterway will be celebrated, preserved, and enhanced.’ 
 

• Update from Saxilby Waterfront Festival Task and Finish Group  
Please see project plan and risk assessment  

 

• Decorations for the Waterfront Festival 
To approve the purchase of decorations for the festival from the budget.  

 

• Volunteer days 
We need more volunteers to get the area ready for the festival.  
Councillors are welcome to join and bring their family and friends along. We will     
need councillors to support the event as stewards, fund raising or helping at the 
Bridge Street Stall. 

 

• Noticeboard:  
The new noticeboard will have an official unveiling, with everyone who donated 
funds towards invited. We have changed the date to Saturday 8th May which is a 
volunteer day. More details to follow next month. 

 

• Street names:  
The new street name signs are now in place in the conservation area.  

 

• Waterfront Summer Activities:  
Working in partnership with Canal and River Trust the first SUP event places were 
booked up within a few hours. We are working with LDAA planning Waterfront Fish-
ing events for this summer. 

 

• Funding:  
Unfortunately we were unsuccessful for the Jubilee Art Council Funding for the art-
work. This is disappointing but we will be looking for further funding opportunities. 

 
 

Cllr Elizabeth Hillman, Chairman, Bridge Street Conservation Area Working Group 
 
  



 

 

Decorations for the Waterfront Festival 
 

The date for the Waterfront Festival has been brought forward to the Queen’s Platinum  
Jubilee Weekend 2022.  
 
As part of the event and celebrations, new flags and bunting is needed for the footbridge. 
If they are not ordered early there is a risk they will not be available.  
 
We will also ask the Beavers if they would like to make flags for the planters.  
 
Proposed so far:  
Platinum jubilee large flag x 2 (3.99 each)  
Union jack jubilee bunting x 14 (2.99 each)  
 
Proposal 
To agree for the Task and Finish Group to purchase decorations from Running Imp 
the approved suppliers for the Queens Platinum Jubilee Weekend from the festival 
budget. 
 
 
 


